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Creators for Good
What is Creators for Good?

The Ad Council, the national non-profit behind Smokey Bear, “Friends Don’t Let Friends Drive Drunk” and “Love Has No Labels, is partnering with leading MCNs and top creators to launch Creators for Good.  Creators for Good will provide the opportunity for creators to develop content to further the Ad Council’s iconic and impactful campaigns and get national recognition for playing a major role in moving the needle on important social causes. 
When will it kick off?

Creators for Good will be announced by the Ad Council on April 27 at the Medialink breakfast to coincide with IAB’s New Fronts. National press and social media outreach will raise awareness about Creators for Good beginning on the morning of the announcement and continuing as new creative is developed and launched.
What campaigns will be involved?

The Ad Council has over 40 national fully integrated campaigns addressing issues including Diversity and Inclusion, Shelter Pet Adoption, Recycling, Autism Awareness, Texting and Driving, Underage Drinking, Hunger Prevention, Wildfire Prevention (Smokey Bear) and more. Each public service campaign is developed in partnership with a leading non-profit organization or a federal government agency (i.e. Autism Speaks, Feeding America, FEMA) and the PSAs are distributed to over 33,000 media outlets nationwide. 

Working with the MCNS and the creators, creators will be matched with Ad Council campaigns. Creators will have the opportunity to develop content for causes that are important to them and their audiences.
How will the process work?
The creators will be provided with funding to cover production costs for creating native content for their channels, as well as possibly a PSA for wider distribution by the Ad Council. Creators will be briefed on the issues and the campaigns prior to developing content. There will also be quarterly calls with the Ad Council team. Additionally, the Ad Council will cover the costs to fly the 10 creators to New York City in early November for a working session and the opportunity to attend the Ad Council’s Annual Public Service Award Dinner which will take place on November 11 at the Waldorf-Astoria Hotel.

Why join Creators for Good?
By joining Creators for Good, you will have the opportunity to play a major role in a national PSA campaign that will move the needle on a critically important social issue that you care about. You will also reach new audiences through the Ad Council’s unprecedented network of media partners (Ad Council campaigns reactive $1.6 billion in donated media annually). The Ad Council and its partners will fund the production of creative assets and you will have the freedom to develop creative that speaks to you and your audiences. You will also raise greater awareness of your personal brand around doing good through national publicity across all media.

For more information about Creators for Good, please contact Ellyn Fisher, SVP, PR and Social Media at the Ad Council at 212-984-1964 or efisher@adcouncil.org. 
